

Hughenden Primary School

Working together, Empowering Lives, Enriching Minds

8 June 2021

Dear Parents and Carers

We have managed to secure an extended day of activities for the Year 6 children at Woodrow High House on Monday 19 July 2021. We know nothing can replace the residential activity week which they would have taken part in under normal circumstances but we hope that they will enjoy and remember this fun day together.

The Woodrow team are putting together our day of activities and we will let you know what these are once they have been confirmed. The day will end with a review of the activities undertaken and a campfire with hot chocolate and marshmallows.

As Woodrow High House is just under 6 miles away, just off the A404 to Amersham and to keep the cost as low as possible we are requesting that parents drop off their children between 9.00 and 9.15 am and collect them in the evening at 6.00 pm. Siblings can be dropped off at school from 8.40 am on this day. Current Covid guidelines do allow people from two households to travel in one car so you my like to share drop-off and pick up with another family.

Children should wear suitable outdoor clothing for the weather – jogging bottoms/cotton trousers (not jeans)/shorts, long-sleeved top/t-shirt, walking shoes/trainers, waterproof jacket.

Children should bring a small day rucksack/bag containing a water bottle/s, packed lunch, sun cream and a sun hat.

To cover the cost of the extended day at Woodrow we are asking for a contribution of £34 per child which can be paid by cash/cheque (made payable to Hughenden Primary School) or by ParentPay. Cash and cheque contributions can either be paid in one go or in two instalments if this would help, as long as the trip is paid for before the end of term. Please be aware that if we do not receive enough contributions to make the day viable then we may need to cancel.

Please complete the attached parental consent form and return to the school office with your voluntary contribution.

Kind regards

TEGallik

Miss Garlick

Interim Headteacher

Interim Headteacher: Miss J E Garlick

Tel No: 01494 562501 Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk

















